
Mendip Caving Group Half-Yearly Meeting, 7th October 2006 
 
The half-yearly meeting will take place at Nordrach Cottage on Saturday, 7th October 2006 at 
2.30 pm. 
 
Unlike the formal AGM, the mid-year meeting is informal. There is no fixed agenda, no Officers 
Reports, no Minutes to agree. Although I suspect Upper 
Flood and the Blackmoor Master Cave might be discussed. 
 
The purpose of the meeting is to give members an opportunity to raise any subject they wish to 
discuss. 
 
Please try to come along. We need to hear members ideas and opinions. If not, you may well get 
what the committee think you want—you have been warned! 
 

______________________________________________________________________ 

Addendum 

On account of the strong interest (no surprise there) in pushing / taping / photographing the new 
passages in Upper Flood it seems unlikely that many members will make an early afternoon slot. 
Trip times now mean that you can't just nip down for an hour or two. So I am therefore proposing 
that we push the meeting back to 4.30pm, still at Nordrach Cottage. I hope this is ok with 
everyone. The evening's activities will remain as scheduled. 

Please pass around to those who you know may be attending and might not be accessing their 
emails.  

Tim Francis 

 


